
LogHill Village Park and Recreation District

Fire Mitigation Policy

The Statement of Policy set forth below is the official Fire Mitigation Policy of the
LogHill Village Park and Recreation District.

l. The escarpment area of LogHill Village is considered a special area of high
esthetic value to the community. Therefore, cutting of any trees in this area is
strictly prohibited.

ll. Cutting of any trees on Park and Recreation District land, without full
written approval, is strictly prohibited.

lll. Fire Mitigation on Park and Recreation District Iand that is adjacent to
private owner land will be considered on a case-by-case basis. Mitigation will only
be done in accordance with State Forest Service guidelines or those of other
Wildfire Agencies. ln order for mitigation to be considered all adjacent property
must also undergo fire mitigation in accordance with State Forest Service
guidelines or those of other Wildfire Agencies. All expenses associated with the
fire mitigation will be the responsibility of the property owners, including
expenses for mitigation of the Park and Recreation District land. All plans for such
fire mitigation must be approved by the Park and Recreation Board of Directors.
No consideration will be given to fire mitigation on any Trail land unless State
Forest Service or other Wildfire Agencies deem it essential or critical to the
success of adjacent fire mitigation project(s), and that it does not unduly affect
the esthetic quality of the trail.

[Policy adopted on July 2, 2013]


